L

?'a
P
"~

5{_\‘; ZHE[SUNRISE[CIRCUI g ;{ g
:\W Stuart Sunrise l;::;r; c'm:p, Florida “'w;

""J‘u‘*r o r

Stuart-Sunrise Rotary Club
Meeting of October 6, 2011
www.stuart-suriserotary_.

OTARY.

@

Is it the TRUTH?Y
Le it FATR to all concernaed?

Wit build GOOD WILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
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NEFICIAL to

Rotary clubs do not make communities - Rotary clubs make communities better.
President Sue: opened the meeting at 7:30AM
50-50: Jack Langhorn
Pledge: Jack Langhorn
Prayer: Doyle Richardson
President Sue's mystery Rotarian today played basketball in the old Celtic Garden. Lost my notes on other outstanding
achievements as a young man. The mystery guest was Rusty Brink.
Jake Hicks: This month is Vocational Service month. This promotes business integrity and professional development. Link:
http://www.rotary.org/en/ServiceAndFellowship/FundAProject/Pages/ridefault.aspx
President Sue: asked Beth Davis and Keith Charlton to give an update on recent Club Corp Golf Tournament. Preliminary money
raised is approximately $14,000 with 104 players. Last year the player count was 68. Great job by the committee. This sets a high
goal for next year.
Xifc_ Simonson: announced that the dictionary's ready to be picked up today. Distribution will be next week.

Jim Murdock: Community Outreach Program. Past Rotarian's, guest speakers, Inter-Act participants will be contacted.

Bob Goldberg: Sergeant-at-arms, collected happy, sad, and sports dollars. Bob had a family outing up North last week. and could
not participate in CCC event. Hopefully the family affair will not conflict next year. Ellen Peitz mentioned that the 4C's tournament
will be held at Monarch and tickets are $125..00 per player. Contact Beth Davis for details.

Judy Swan: can be contacted at www.swanphotography.net should you like to view the pictures taken at the Club Corp
Tournament. Judy only asks for a donation to Rotary if anyone wants copies of the pictures. Ed Vossen and Judy Swan were
thanked for their participation and support of the outing. Maybe next year someone will win the hole in one car!
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Guest Speaker: Steve Dudenhoefer from The Guatemalan Tomorrow Fund was our speaker today. Our club supports their efforts
in Guatemala especially the Ak'Tenamit project.

Ak'Tenamit is an indigenous community development organization that promotes long-term solutions to poverty in the rain
forests of Eastern Guatemala through education, health, income-generation, and cultural programs run by and for Q'eqchi Maya
Indians. More detailed information can be found at:

Coming events:

January 28th- Lyric Theater, "Bronx Wanderers" http://www.lyrictheatre.com/show/509-pthe-bronx-wanderersp




The 50-50 pot was won by Elmira Gainey. This will be a challenge for Eimira! 7:00AM Elmira



